
 

 
 

 
 
 
Tena koutou nga matua nga whaea me nga whanau katoa, 
 
Te Manawa Tahi Mid North 
Learning Support (formerly Special Education) and the RTLB service (Resource Teachers Learning and Behaviour) 
have teamed up with schools/kura, early childhood, iwi and community providers to work together with the sole 
purpose of providing support for your tamariki and their learning needs. Te Manawa Tahi is a learning support hub 
where any whānau can come in and talk to education professionals about their child's learning needs. This is a free 
service and no appointment is required.  If you would like to discuss your child’s learning/behaviour needs then 
please come along to our Kura: Thursday, 27th August between 9.30am - 12.00pm. 
 
 

UP & COMING EVENTS 

Thursday, 27th August (9.30am - 12.00pm) Te Manawa Tahi Mid North - Waima School 

Thursday, 10th September BOI Ripper Rugby Comp (Year 5&6) 

Friday, 24th September Last day of Term 3 

Monday, 12th October Term 4 begins 

Tuesday, 13th October 10.00am Year 1-6 Glow Show Kerikeri 

Thursday, 12th November Year 7 and 8 Young leaders conference - Auckland 

Friday, 4th December Term 4 ends 

Tuesday, 2nd February 2021 Term 1 begins - 2021 

17th - 18th February 2021 School Camp - Coopers Beach 
 

 

Technology: Yr 7&8 Term 3, every Friday at Tautoro School 
Topics to be covered 
 

● Food Technology  
● Soft Materials 
● Outcomes - Design book. Making a woolen beanie, Making a shopping bag with batik panel.               

Beeswax wrap with marketing label  
● Structural Engineering and Robotics  
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Ruma Tupu: 
 
Tupu Teina students have been working really hard on developing their recount writing skills. The focus has been on                   
trying to add more detail to their writing. I have really enjoyed reading their stories and seeing the progress that                    
they have been making.  Below are the two stories of the week. 
 

 
Puddles 

 
 

On the weekend I went to jump in some puddles.  It 

was raining.  When it had stopped raining I went to 

jump in the puddles.  In the puddles it was fun. 

 

By Taylor 

 

Glow worm caves 

 

On the weekend I went to the 

glow worm caves.  The glow worms 

were yellow and blue.  I saw a blue 

one on the ground.  My brother 

Joe tried to stand on it.  I 

stopped him.  The cave was very 

cold and damp.  We had a lamp so 

we could see.  The light on our 

phone was too bright for the glow 

worms, the glow worms light will 

turn off and the glow worms will 

die. 

 

By Cecelia 

 
Tupu Tuakana: 
 
Tupu Tuakana continue with a measurement mathematics focus - this building skills with volume and capacity.                
Support at home by encouraging the children to help with measuring tasks for cooking. This is a fun area of                    
mathematics. The class have been learning to organise their thoughts to write instructions and our goal this week is                   
to explain how to play a board game. 
 
PB4L 
This week we are looking at how our behaviour affects others. The School Value we are focusing on is                   
Whanaungatanga. 
 
When showing whanaungatanga I need to: 
 

● Care for my environment and the word around me 

● Show consideration and respect for others 

● Participate in class and school activities 

● Contribute to and work collaboratively as part of a team 
● Be a positive group member 
● Be part of a respectful whanau 
● Use my manners 
● Use positive language 
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Puawai: 
 
Welcome to week 5. This week we are finishing off our narrative writing. We are also completing our Short Story                    
Quests. We are continuing with Measurement, over the next 2 weeks our focus is units / conversions associated                  
with, mass, volume and length. Last week we begun our Te Kotahitanga Unit (Health). Puawai students will be                  
coming home each day with their home/school book. This book will detail how they rated their behaviour                 
throughout the day. The students will have commented on something they were successful at. Please sign their book                  
each day and read their book to see how they rated themselves and their success for the day. Enjoy your week. 
 

Samara 

 

 

 
SINGLE USE 3-PLY FACE MASKS - 10PK FOR $10.00 

(WHILE STOCK LASTS) 
 
Please be aware that x10 packs of 3-Ply face masks will 

be available to purchase from the school office for a 
limited time. 

 
First in first serve, you must pay upfront to receive 

these goods. 
 

Orders should be placed at the school office through 
our administrator or the Principal. 

 
 
 

 
 

Page 3 
NEWSLETTER - Monday, 17th August 2020 



 

FUNDRAISING/LUNCH ORDERS 
*The following items will be made available to students for purchase this ​Friday​ orders to be placed at the office 

Popcorn 
$3 

Sausage Sizzle 
$2 

Noodles 
$2 

Pie 
$3 

Drink 
$2 

Ice-Block 
$1 

Ice-cream 
$2 

 

2020 BOT MEETING DATES 

TERM 1 TERM 2 TERM 3 TERM 4 

11th February 16th June 11th August​ ​& 
8th September 

27th October & 
1st December 

Available at the School Office: ​Community member guide to the role of the board of trustees. This explains a lot of commonly 
asked questions and information about becoming a trustee, please get in touch if you’d like a copy. 

 

NOTICE FOR PARENTS REGARDING MISSING CLOTHING 
 

Please be aware that a family of our school community seek the return of a Stoney Creek Jacket. It’s possible 
another student may have taken this item home accidentally so if found, please return to the school office. 

 

 
 

Remember to use our website to keep updated about school information - ​www.waima.school.nz 

 

Jenny Colebrook 
Principal 
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